
Weekly Newsletter 

Monday 10th February 2020 

 

Last year we won a Golf lesson at Royal Portrush. More details will be given soon. 

The Peace Proms will be held on 1st March. Encourage your child to keep practising their 

songs and dance moves! 

On Friday school will finish at 1 o’clock. Could you please collect children 

promptly as there is staff training in the afternoon? Gerry’s bus will run at this 

earlier time. 

 School will be closed from 17th – 21st of February inclusive. School will reopen on Monday 

24th February. Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely Mid Term Break.  

Confirmation will be held at 5pm on Tuesday 24th March, in St John’s Coleraine. 

First Confession/Enrolment Service will be held on Thursday 26th March at 1.30pm in St 

Mary’s Dunboe. 

Holy Communion will be held in St Mary’s Dunboe on Saturday 23rd May at 11am. 

 

 

Date Event Year Group Time 
 

Monday 10th 
February 

 
 

 Read2Dogs Programme 

 Multi Sports Club 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Afternoon 
Afternoon 

Tuesday 11th 
February 

 Spanish Club 

 Numeracy And Literacy 
Club 

P1-P7 
P6 

Afternoon 
After school 

Thursday 13th 
February 

 
 
 

 Exploring Cultural 
Diversity Workshop (Day 
4) 

 

 After School Music Club 
 

P1-7 
 
 
 

P4-7 

Morning 
 
 
 

Afternoon 
 

Friday 14th 
February  

 Movement and Fun 
Morning 

 SCHOOL FINISHES AT 1.00 
O CLOCK.  

P1-7 Morning 


